

## Friends of Swanton Morley (FOSM)

On Tuesday 25<sup>th</sup> September, the FOSM held their annual general meeting (AGM) in which 3 long standing members stood down from their positions as Chair Person, Vice Chair and Treasurer. We are thankful to say one member kindly stood up as the new treasurer and two new members are sharing the role as Joint Chair.

As an introduction we wanted to let you know quickly as rumours can spread quickly on the playground!

We have agreed we would like to see certain events continue such as the School discos and Christmas Fair. However, we can only do this with your support!

We do not ask that you attend every meeting or help at every event, we certainly won't be able to ourselves, which is why we need your support. If you could help at just one event or with one job behind the scenes in the year this will allow us to keep FOSM going.

This is your chance to tell us what you want to see FOSM raise funds for!!

Our next meeting is to be held on **Tuesday 9<sup>th</sup> October at 18.15** in school and there will be refreshments. Please come along and if you can't attend, but have suggestions, please let us know.

You can contact us at <a href="mailto:friendsofswantonmorleyschool@gmail.com">friendsofswantonmorleyschool@gmail.com</a> via the school office or come to talk to us on the playground!

If you are happy to support and would like to be kept up to date with what we are doing, then please complete the contact details form below and return it by email or hand it back to the school. All personal information will be stored securely in line with General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) and will not be shared with third parties. You can request to be removed from our contact list at any time.

With warm wishes from your new FOSM chairs,

Jemma Thorne and Hayley Villarde





## **FOSM Contact Details Form**

Please complete this form if you are happy to provide your contact details and consent to being contacted and kept up to date with FOSM information.

All personal information will be stored securely in line with GDPR and you can remove your consent at any time and opt out of receiving this information. If you wish to opt out you should send an email to <a href="mailto:friendsofswantonmorleyschool@gmail.com">friendsofswantonmorleyschool@gmail.com</a>.

Please be aware that we adhere to the schools policies and you can access the schools Privacy Notice via the school website.

Full Name	
Email	
Date	
Signature	